
 

 

 

 

 

OCCC Board of Education meeting Wednesday, June 15, 2022 

E.a. OCCC Foundation Highlights: 

For the third consecutive year, OCCC Foundation received the highest Platinum Level of 
Transparency from GuideStar.  In the past 11% of all U.S. nonprofits achieved this 
accolade.  According to GuideStar, as of June 6, that percentage has been reduced to 3%.   

Once again, the Foundation will be handing out congratulatory notes and an OCCC lapel pin at 
both the Nurse Pinning Ceremony and Commencement.  This year, 90 students will be 
welcomed to join the Alumni Association.   

Rising Tide will be hitting email addresses on or before July 15.  We hope you enjoy reading it. 

The next Foundation Finance Committee meets on July 19 followed by a Foundation Board 
meeting on July 26.  We will be discussing the Budget and Calendar.  Only one Board member’s 
term is expiring, David Bigelow. 
Fortunately, David has agreed to serve another term.  We are certain he will unanimously be 
asked to continue.  This year the Annual Retreat will be something fun and an opportunity to 
engage in spirit building.  A field trip is planned at the Oregon Coast Aquarium. 

Several Foundation Board members assisted Andi in preparing a letter to donors regarding the 
Donor Recognition Walls.  Yes, that is plural.  An exact duplicate of the Newport wall be placed 
in the Lincoln City facility.  Letters will begin to be mailed the week of June 20.  Please watch 
for yours in the mail.  We do not want to accidently misspell your name.  The Donor Walls will 
be updated every five years. 

See you at the Nurse Pinning Ceremony and at Commencement! 

Respectfully submitted,  

 
A ndi Spirtos 
 
Andrea C. Spirtos, CFRE 
Foundation Development Director 
 


